
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                April 3, 2003 
 
Hello Ladies & Gentlemen, 
 
On behalf of the International Foundation for Nigerian Children [IFNC], 
I would like to thank all donors - and potential donors - for keeping 
our noble goals afloat since 1998. 
 
I would also like to take the opportunity to publicly acknowledge and 
thank the "movers and shakers" of IFNC. For, without their respective 
contributions, here and there, some of these projects would have been 
dead. Well, rest assured - as Nigerians - we all have our faults. But, 
notwithstanding our respective weaknesses, we've always kept our eyes 
on the ball. 
 
(1). Imeh Ndugu Inyang 
(2). Segun Dawodu 
(3). Femi Ojo 
(4). Babs Omotowa 
 
It is a great honor and privilege to work with all the aforementioned 
gentlemen listed above. I've always felt as if I could call on any of 
these men. And more importantly, these men have never shied away from 
their responsibilities.  
 
From day one (February 1998) Imeh Inyang continues to remain the glue 
that binds us together. He always seems to maintain his collectedness, 
come rain or shine. 
 
Again, a very special thanks to Babs Omotowa for spearheading most of 
IFNC projects. His energetic drive and unyielding focus never allowed 
us to throw in the towel. 
 
 
 
 
 
Adey Oyenuga. 
IFNC 

 
p.s.: [As an aside, I'd like to extend my gratitude to Magnus Ekwueme 
for his contributions towards IFNC endeavor]. 
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